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The Tulare Local Healthcare District has released Chief Executive Officer, Philip Smith, after
completion of his one year contract and thanks him for his many services to advance the District's
efforts and financial stability.

The District has the ability to look to its two existing consultants, Sandra Ormonde and Randy
Dodd, to play a part in providing interim CEQO services as the District conducts its recruitment for
a permanent appointee. When available, information on how to apply for the position will be
posted on the District's website, www.tularelocalhealthcaredistrict.org. and will be available in
hardcopy at the District’s administrative offices, located at 842 N. Gem Street, Tulare, Ca. 93274,
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